
Circular No.176/02/2014                                    03rd September, 2014

To

All Seller Members:

FSSAI License

Dear Sir,

It is mandatory to mention your FSSAI License No under Food Safety and

Standard Act in all the Packages and also in Invoice copies send in the Warehouses for

selling through Siliguri Tea Auction Centre.  From 1st January, 2015 the arrival report

of teas for selling in Siliguri Auction will not be accepted without printing of FSSAI

License No in the Invoice Copy.

This is for your information and necessary compliance.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

     Secretary

Cc to: 1. All Broker Members - With request to liaison your concerned

    Seller Members for implementation.

2. The Chairman, STAC

 3. The Vice Chairman, STAC


